
Shire of Kent Transport Licensing
Temporary New Hours until 7 April 2021

due to limited available staff

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

- No transport licensing services available between 12:00pm - 2:00pm

- No transport licensing services available between 12:00pm - 2:00pm

- No transport licensing services available between 12:00pm - 2:00pm

- No transport licensing services available between 12:00pm - 2:00pm

A reminder that the following Transport Licensing can be done with a DOT Direct

account through: https://www.transport.wa.gov.au 

 View details and make secure payments for your DoT licences and registrations

View and update your contact details, including change of address and set your mail preference;

Change the National Heavy Vehicle (NHV) category for your vehicles;

Purchase modification permit;

Order auxiliary vehicle plates;

Manage vehicle fleets (bulk billing); and

Make a range of applications including online vehicle transfers, order duplicate driver’s licence

card, booking services, PTV authorisation, National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) Worker

Screening Check and more.

Appointments can be made at the Shire Office to ensure that your licencing

requirements can be accommodated - please phone ahead on 9829 1051 or email

admin@kent.wa.gov.au

Rick Miller

Chief Executive Officer

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

- No transport licensing services available


